
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
25th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Summer Sunshine and Suncream 
 
The sunshine has finally arrived, and it looks like the weather forecast is predicting that we can look 
forward to a summer with lots of sunshine. Let’s hope so! 
 
Thank you for returning your ‘safety in the sun’ permission slips. This is important so that we are 
aware of your preference as a parent/carer.  
 
We need your permission if you would like nursery to apply or top up your child’s suncream 
application. If you have not yet returned your slip, indicating your preference, please do so as soon 
as possible. Thank you. 
 
We always want your children to be safe whilst playing in the sunshine at nursery, so we are 
purchasing some bottles of suncream to ensure  that we are well prepared.  
 
If you are able to make a voluntary contribution to help with the cost of the suncream, we would be 
very grateful. You can make your donation through the ‘parent mail shop’.  
 
Thank you if you are able to make a donation. This will benefit our children, and ensure that we help 
to keep our children fully protected in the sunshine. 
 
Enjoy the summer sunshine. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Jenny Martin & Liz Richardson  
Co-Headteachers  
 

 


